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Dear All,

We have come to the end of a very successful
spring term. There have been many highlights,
including the Year 3 & 4 production this week. The
pupils were amazing and we are so proud of them.
A big thank you to all of the staff who worked so
hard to put this production together.

Next week the school grounds will be temporarily
closed as we will be having the Key Stage Two
playground resurfaced. This would not be possible
without your generosity and the dedication of the
PTA, who have funded this entire project. I know
the PTA committee are incredibly grateful for all
of your volunteering for any events they put on.

To support the fundraising for the school, Mr
Green is going above and beyond on the 27th April
and running the virtual London Marathon.
Hopefully you already know about the whole
school sponsored fun run on Friday 25th April,
which is being organised by Mr Green. We would
also like to invite you to join us after school to
‘welcome in’ the new playground and wish Mr
Green all the best. The PTA will be selling ice
lollies and the intention is to have some playtime
resources available to have some fun for a bit.

It just leaves me to say, a big thank you to my staff
team and for your ongoing support. I hope you
make some lovely memories this easter break.

Kind regards

Mr Askew
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One of the new school signs sitting
proudly at the front of the school



We have the final results of the Silver Smarties and Young
Apprentice. Everyone did a fantastic job raising money
and we are very grateful for all their efforts.

Silver Smarties raised £495.39 and Pine class were the
winners of the highest class average. The class have
enjoyed donuts and juice for their prize.

Young Apprentice was also a huge success with a lot of
very interesting projects and a lot of great team work. The
profits from all the projects totalled £2,291.39.

We were very impressed by lots of the entries, but couldn't
pick everyone as winners. 

The individual prize for most money raised is for Laila Faye.

The most interesting project was the bird boxes and
planters by Callum  and Mo.
 
The team prize for most money raised was for Amy, Hattie,
Ava, Alicia and Persey.

We will give some prizes after Easter.
Congratulations everyone and happy Easter! 

From
Bottisham Primary school PTA

PTA Fundraising



Year 1 Multisports
Pupils in Pine Class enjoyed a morning at BVC as

part of a multisports festival.



The link below will take you to a brilliant website.
Parental controls can be used to manage screen time,

block inappropriate content, prevent accidental
spending, and keep strangers away. Research shows
they improve digital wellbeing when used alongside

regular conversations about online activities.

Parental controls and privacy settings
guides | Internet Matters

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/


PTA Events





 Data Protection
Thank you to parents for completing the data collection sheets regards

use of photographs. We will be reminding parents who have not yet
completed these forms to do so over the next few weeks. Can we also

remind you that you can opt out at any time for your child’s photograph
to be used by any third party 

Safeguarding

Current attendance in each Year Group:

Reception - 94 (same) 
Year 1 - 95.6 (same)
Year 2 -95.5 (same)
Year 3 - 95.9 (same)
Year 4 - 97.1 (same)
Year 5 - 95.4 (same)

Year 6 - 96.8  (up)

Attendance
This year we have set an ambitious target of 96% for our overall school

attendance. The national benchmark is for an academic year is 95%,
and last year our attendance was 94% We would appreciate all of your
help to achieve our target. Our current overall attendance is 95.89%

Can we politely remind parents and carers to inform the school office if your
child is unwell. Where possible try to avoid being late as this can be disruptive

for the rest of the class and unsettling for your child too. The doors open at
08:50am. 


